
 
 

Go Wish Card Game 
 

An easy, entertaining way to talk about what’s most 
important to you. 
 

Presented by Meggie Pina, Ombudsman Program Manager and  
Philip Geiger, Director of Outreach for Hospice Giving Foundation 
 
 

 
 
This card game helps you find the words to talk about what is important if you were to 
be living a life that may be shortened by serious illness.  Playing the game can help you 
learn how you can most comfort your loved ones when they need you most.  Join us at 
The Park Lane for a game and to learn how to share it with others. 
 

Call 831.649.3363 for more information. 

Tuesday, March 24 
2:00-3:30 pm 

 
The Park Lane  

Vista Room, 7th Floor 
200 Glenwood Circle 

Monterey 


